NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL WASHINGTON, D.C. 20506

December 17, 1969

MEMORANDUM FOR THE NSC STAFF

FROM:

Peter W. Rodman (W)

SUBJECT: The President's Weekend Reading

For your information, I am distributing copies of the Tables of Contents of the first two weekend-reading books sent across the street.

I will make this a regular practice.

I hope you will agree that an enterprise which has so far furnished such high-quality material to the President is worthy of your increased participation. On the other hand, some of you may conclude that the quality so far is doubtful and that you therefore, owe it to the President (and to your country, etc.) to see that he gets better stuff. That's O.K., too.

Send what gems you can find to me in Room 396, extension 6908.

Attachments

ON-FILE NSC RELEASE INSTRUCTIONS APPLY